
Governors Road Closures 

 

There will be overnight closures for paving of Governors Road on Monday, June 17, 

 

Tuesday, June 18 and Wednesday, June 19 from 5 pm to 5 am. Governors Road will be  

 

closed during these times between Moss Blvd. and Creighton Road. 

 

Thanks for your patience during the road closures. 
 


